Dear Co Chairs Dembrow and Power and Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction,

| feel very strongly that the time is here to support the Clean Job bill, HB 2020. It appears to be well thought out. It
encourages new jobs, puts money back into new environmentally friendly businesses and is a huge step forward for
Oregon. | encourage you to support the bill. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Linda Hovland



